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Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,
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February 22, 1988

Thank you very much for your letter concerning reception of WLNL. It

was very interesting and quite informative. The dates and times you did mention
and the program content is correct. I wish everyone in our area had reception
comparable to yours.

We've been experiencing some technical problems as of late and I wonder
if it's effected your reception of WLNL. We discoverd February 9th that our
line equalizer -amplifier wasn't giving us our full audio potential from our
transmitter. Under F.C.C. regulations we are allowed 125% power and my engineer
informs me that we are only 5 65-80%.

The phone company will be replacing our equalizer -amplifier on our audio
line hopefully the 26th of this month. I would appreciate it, if you would
sometime the following week, tune us in and compare our signal to our previous
broadcast which you monitored. Enclosed is a stamp for your reply.

Thank you again Mr. Geary, may the Lord bless you in your endeavors.

JMN/th

Sincerely, 7
J. Mitchell Nichols
Operations Manager

111 W. Franklin Street Horseheads, New York 14845 (607) 739-3717


